
How can you help at home?   
Encourage your child to find the number one at home. Can they give 

you one toy? 

All counting practise is helpful for your child. Who can count to 10 the 

fastest/slowest? Have fun whilst learning together! 

What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

14th September 2020 

Literacy 
We will be reading the stories 

‘Making Faces’ and ‘Funny 

Bones’ and learning to retell 

the story. 

Maths  
This week we will be 

looking at the 

number one. We will 

be finding one object, and 

singing songs about one. 

Topic 
Our Topic this term is ‘All about me’. 

If you have any copies of baby 

photos of your child, please bring 

them in. We will be discussing the 

differences they can see! 

It has been wonderful to welcome all of our new children and their families 

into Nursery this week. They have settled so well and have enjoyed learning 

their new routines!  

 Messages 
Please return any collection consent 

forms or parent declaration forms to 

us as soon as possible. Thank you! 

We are now getting fruit each day, so 

we are able to give the children a 

piece each day. 


